To the City of Valdosta,

Omega South LLC is a small Mould repair shop servicing the glass
container industry. We are currently set up inside one of our local
customers’ facility. We are moving into our own space so that we may
service more than just the one customer. Currently we have 6
employees, 4 of which are locals that are learning a new trade. These
are skilled, good paying jobs. Our state of the art machines are small
and self-enclosed. There would be no noticeable noise or activity
outside of the building, most of the time you wouldn’t hear them from
the other side of the building. The building will be climate controlled so
doors and windows will be close most of the time. There should be no
adverse effects to the neighbors.

Thank you for your consideration

Brad Dillingham

Plant manager
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